LLUY

HAYNESVILLE BROADCASTING CORE.
108 E. Main — P, O. Box 189
HAYNESVILLE, LOUISIANA 71038

December 8, 1975
Carl. W. Dabelstein

3139 North 65th Street
Lincolﬂ, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,
I am in receipt of you r letter dated December 4, 1975.

This letter will confrim our broadcast of October 3, 1975
form 7:00-7:0lam.

I did receiveryour origianl letter, but must have miss placed

it. Please forgive me.

Sincerely,

Fluliad—

J./P{’Robillard, Owner
U



